
From: Byers, Harris
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
Cc: "nsparacio@manitowoc.org"; Fowler, David
Subject: Removal of restricted waste begins at Mirro
Date: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 8:07:06 AM

Tauren:
 
Just a quick note to let you know Brandenburg began segregating/removing the restricted
waste at Mirro.  They completed removal of the Hg release area yesterday and are marking
the PCB areas this morning.  Our staff will remain onsite during this work to confirm/document
delineation/segregation.  NorthStar (who completed the restricted waste inventory) and
Stantec will conduct a clearance inspection to confirm removal of the wastes prior to initiation
of demolition activities.
 
I don’t want to clog your inbox, but would you like for me to send you updates to keep you in
the loop as milestones are reached?  You can always watch on youtube (though can’t see
much action yet).
 
Sincerely,
Harris Byers
Brownfields Project Manager
Stantec
12075 Corporate Parkway Suite 200, Mequon WI 53092-2649
Phone: (262) 643-9174
Cell: (414) 581-6476
Fax: (262) 241-4901
Harris.Byers@stantec.com
 
 

 

The content of this email  is the confidential  property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose
except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient,  please delete all copies and notify us immediately.
 

ü Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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